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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference EIR 000277 
Date 29 April 2019 
 

LED Street Lights 
 
 
Request: 
 
Under the Freedom  of Information Act, can you tell me if the LED street lights fitted 
on the new estate (ROWAN TREE DRIVE) etc off the Birmingham Road..are  the 
LED streetlights fitted with 5G Technology?  
 
We can confirm that the LED street lights in Rowan Tree Drive and the surrounding 
streets are not fitted with 5G technology. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


